From: LindaLee H <roslyngirl714@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 1:45 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERS Plan 1 Cost of Living

CAUTION:External email.

| am writing to request a permanent cost of living provision for Plan 1 retirees (and all public service

retirees). Having retired in 1992, 30 years ago, it is difficult to keep up, year after year, on the same amount of
money when all expenses continue to rise each year. Thank you for your assistance.

Linda L Hicks

1407 N 36 Street

Renton, Wa 98056

425-301-7652

Sent from Mail for Windows

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



